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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Lorenzo Calhoun, Employee Relations 

FROM:  Sharon Glickman, Esq., BTU President 

  Virgil Cruz, BTU TSP Vice President 

DATE:  May 24, 2016 

RE:  Ratification of TSP Tentative Agreement 

 

We are writing to notify you that The Broward Teachers Union Technical Support Professionals 

ratified the tentative agreement reached between BTU and Broward Schools. The ratification 

took place May 24, 2016. The results of the ratification are 124 in favor and 2 against.  

We look forward to the Broward School Board ratifying our agreement at its next meeting. 

 

             
   
 
Sharon Glickman, Esq.       Virgil J. Cruz 
BTU President         Vice President-TSP 
 

C: Steve Feldman, TSP Lead Negotiator 


